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Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services 
and Greenwater Development, Inc. continue with 
construction. Thank you for your patience.

Project update

• On April 22, the intersection of Westbourne Drive 	
   and Falconhurst Drive will be closed. The 		
   closure is anticipated to last 30 days. 
• Access to residences will be maintained.
• To ensure the safety of motorists, pedestrians and 	
   crew, please follow all signs.
• Additional road closures associated with 	       	
   this project are planned for Balfour Lane and  		
   Ravenwood Road. Residents directly affected 	   	
   by these closures will be notified in advance as  	
   construction progresses in those areas.

For more information:
Joe Litaker
Senior Construction Inspector
Joe.Litaker@charlottenc.gov
704-564-5812

Valerie Hanes
Project Manager
Valerie.Hanes@charlottenc.gov
980-214-2290

Charlotte Storm Water Services
4100 W Tyvola Road
Charlotte, NC 28208


